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In the name of Allah SWT, the Most Gracious and the Most Merciful. 

 

PUBLIC ANNOUNCEMENT 

EID-AL-ADHA 1438AH (2017) 

All  praise be to Allah (Subhanahu Wata’ala)  the most Gracious and the most Merciful. 

 

In conjunction with the announcement by His Eminence Dr. Ibrahim Abu Muhammad 

(Grand Mufti of Australia) the Board  of  Imams  Victoria  (BOIV) is  pleased to  announce  

that Eid-Al-Adha 1438 will  be on  Friday 01
st
  September 2017 Insha Allah.     

 

Please contact your local Masjid or Imam to confirm the Eid Prayer times.  

 

BOIV President Sheikh Isse Abdo Musse and  member Imams send their warmest Eid-Al-

Adha al Mubarak  greetings to all  Victorian Muslims and the entire Muslim community  all  

over  Australia.    

 

BOIV  wishes  a happy and peaceful  Eid-Al-Adha for all.  

 

كل عام وأنتم بخيروعيد سعيد مبارك   

 

Contacts:  

Public Relations Officer at;  boardofimams@gmail.com  

Date: Tuesday, 23
rd

  August 2017 
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